
APPROVED MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING OF THE PROPOSED 425 AGREEMENT  HELD ON APRIL 

12, 2016, AT 1:00 P.M. 

Dave Bushong expressed support for the 425. 

Mike Damm commented he felt it was a nice cooperation between the City of Vassar and Tuscola 

Township. 

All feedback was positive.  There were no negative comments from the public. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michelle Hicks, Clerk 

 

Tod Fackler, Supervisor 


